
Qwest Corporation 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 345-1568 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Mark S. Reynolds 
Assistant Vice President 
Public Policy & Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
January 11, 2008 
 
Transmittal No. 3636T, Replacement No. 3 
 

Via Email and Messenger 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
 P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
Re:  Docket UT-061625 – Petition for AFOR 

WA Catalog No. 2 for Informational Purposes in Connection with Correction 
Replacement Pages Associated with Transmittal No. 3636T Filed on November 29, 2007 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn, 
 
Enclosed please find one original and five (5) copies of Qwest’s replacement pages for revised 
WA Catalog No. 2 including clean and red-lined versions of the documents.  Qwest is making 
this filing to correct the rates of certain services that were not accurate in the catalog filed in 
conjunction with Transmittal No. 3636T on November 29, 2007.  Please replace the 
representative pages in the existing ‘clean’ catalog as filed by Qwest on December 31, 2007, 
with the corrected ‘clean’ pages provided in this filing.  These documents are provided for 
informational purposes. 

One copy of these documents will be sent to all parties of record.  In addition, copies will be 
e-mailed and sent via messenger to Public Counsel and Commission Staff. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Reynolds 
 
MSR/jlr 
 
cc: All parties of record (via email and messenger or U.S. Mail) 


